
 
F O R   I M M E D I A T E   R E L E A S E 

August 31, 2017 
  

CONTACT: Mike Mundell, Solid Waste Manager 
424 S. Castell Avenue 

New Braunfels, TX 78130 
                                                                                             830.221-4040 

mmundell@nbtexas.org 
  

Request for Tree Debris Pickup Deadline 

 

New Braunfels, Texas — Requests from residents regarding pickup for tree debris related to Hurricane Harvey 

must be made by 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, September 5, 2017.   

 Brush debris removal is scheduled to start on Thursday, August 31st and all requests made before September 

5th will receive tree debris collection service. Requests made after September 5th will be treated as routine and any 

agreed upon service will be charged per the Solid Waste Ordinance.  Residents can contact the City’s Solid Waste 

and Recycling Division at 830-221-4040.  

This call-in service is intended for residents with large tree trunks and high volumes of brush; it is best to 

place smaller limbs and small amounts of brush at the curb for regular, weekly Green Waste collection.  For more 

information on curbside Green Waste collection, visit www.nbtexas.org/greenwaste.  

           City residents within Comal County can also self-haul brush debris to the Comal County Recycling and 

Chipping Center at 281 Resource Drive.  For more information, contact Comal County at 830-643-3781 prior to 

hauling your debris there.  
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